
OFFICIAL NOTICE
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP

At its meeting to be held on
Tuesday,  January  2,  2024  at
7:00  p.m.,  the  Board  of
Supervisors  of  Marshall
Township  will  hold  a  public
hearing  on  and  thereafter
consider the adoption of, and
if  appropriate  enact,  a
proposed ordinance entitled:
An ordinance of the Township
of Marshall, Allegheny County,
Pennsylvania,  amending
Chapter 101, of the Code of
Ordinances  of  Marshall
Township,  Impact  Fees,  to
modify  the  Transportation
Capital  Improvements  Plan
adopted thereunder to: revise
the  total  project  cost  and
funding  source  of  project
11-W, revise project 16-E into
two phases 16-E-1 and 16-E-2,
provide  a  description  for
projects  16-E-1  and  16-E-2,
and  develop  total  cost  and
funding  sources  for  projects
16-E-1 and 16-E-2.
The  hearing  will  be  held  at
Marshall  Township  Municipal
Building,  525  Pleasant  Hill
Road,  Wexford,  PA 15090.  If
virtual access to the meetings
is  available  via  Zoom,  login
information  will  be  available
on the Township website.  A
complete  true  and  correct
copy  of  the  proposed
ordinance may be examined
by the public at the Marshall
Township  Municipal  Building,
the offices of the newspaper
publishing this legal notice, at
the  Allegheny  County  Law
Library, and at the office of the
Allegheny  County  Council
Clerk.

Nicole Hanson
Planning Director


